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Adjourned Board of Review Meeting — May 14, 2024

Posted April 22, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. at the Town of Russell Garage, Town Clerk’s Office and Town
website and published in the Ashland Daily Press on April 26, 2024.

The Adjourned Board of Review Meeting was called to order by Chairman Paul “Rocky” Tribovich at
7:00 p.m. at the Town of Russell Community Center. Present were Supervisor Don Sullivan and
Supervisor Mark Bugher via telephone speakerphone, and Supervisor Larry Meierotto and Supervisor eff
Benton. Clerk/Treasurer David L. Good and Deputy Clerk Judy Meierotto were also present.

Four members of the public were present.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited by those present.

Clerk Good reported the documentation of public notices as stated above.

The purpose of this meeting is to call the board of review into session during the 30-day period beginning
on the 2nd Monday of May, pursuant to s. 70.47 (1), Wis. stats. Due to the fact that the assessment roll is
not completed at this time, it is anticipated that the board of review will be adjourned until June 10, 2024,
at 7:00 p.m.

Pursuant to s. 70.45, Wis. stats., the Town of Russell assessment roll for the year 2024 assessment will be
open for examination on the 1st day of June, 2024, at the Town of Russell Garage Clerk’s Office located
at 35900 State Highway 13 from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. Instructional material about the assessment, how

to file an objection, and board of review procedures under Wisconsin law will be available at that time.

A motion was made by Meierotto and seconded by Sullivan to adjourn the 2024 Board of Review to 7
p.m. on June 10, 2024 at the Town of Russell Garage Clerk’s Office. The motion carried.

The minutes respectfully submitted by:

David L. Good — Clerk/Treasurer


https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/document/statutes/70.47(1)
https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/document/statutes/70.45

